
Don’t miss screening an infant because of 
broken equipment. 

 

If you are having problems with your hearing 
screening equipment, the EHDI program has 
Loaner screening OAE & AABR units 
available for hospitals to use while their 
screening equipment is being repaired. There 
is no charge for borrowing the equipment. 

 

For information about loaner units, 
please contact: 
 
Tammy O'Hollearn 
tammy.ohollearn@idph.iowa.gov 
 

or 
 

Linda True 
linda.true@idph.iowa.gov 
 
Call: (833) 496-8040 
 


